
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Lihua CHEN, 

We are pleased to inform that your submission has been selected for EdUHK’s AASP 
2023 Conference, “Asian Social Psychology in the Face of Global Challenges:  
Achievements and Opportunities” from the 13th July – 15th July 2023 in Hong Kong. 
In this conference, we discuss the achievements made in this area and examine the 
opportunities these changes present for psychological research. We hope that you will join 
us and contribute to this important discussion. We sincerely invite you to attend this 
conference. 

 

Paper title: Gender Inequality Hampers Women’s but not Men’s Subjective 
Well-Being: Role of Gender-Role Attitudes 
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The schedule of your presentation will be finalized in the coming months, regarding which 
you will be receiving scheduling information via email. Please note that only the contact 
author will receive this information.  

We look forward to welcoming you at the conference. 

Sincerely,  
 

 
Emma E. K. Buchtel, PhD 
 
Chair of the Organizing Committee, AASP 2023 at EdUHK “Asian Social Psychology in the 
Face of Global Challenges:  Achievements and Opportunities”  
 
Associate Professor and Associate Head (International Engagement), Department of Psychology 
 
The Education University of Hong Kong 
 
Official conference website: https://www.aasp-2023-eduhk.org/ 
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